
HEALTH RESEARCH SOCIETY OF CANTERBURY 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

THURSDAY 26 MARCH 2015, 4pm start 
 

RFH BUILDING LINCOLN UNIVERSITY 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Come join us for the Health Research Society of Canterbury’s annual general meeting for 2014, 
to be held at Lincoln University.  
 
The format will be: 
 
4:00-4:30 Presentations: “A snapshot of Health research at Lincoln and opportunities for 

collaboration.” 
4:30-5:00 AGM 
 
5:00-6:30 Inaugural AGM Don Bevan Memorial wine appreciation and tasting. This will be 

hosted by Bernard Newman, WFMD, Lincoln University, as part of our “live well” 
mantra, followed by a Barbeque 

 
This function will be held in the Replacement for Hilgendorf (RFH) building at Lincoln 
University. Go straight through the Springs Rd/Ellesmere Junction Rd roundabout and continue 
about 400 metres to (South) Gate 3, turn right in to a carpark on the right and RFH is on the left. 
See attached map. The talks will be short and informative. RSVP for catering purposes 
(tracy.melzer@otago.ac.nz). 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Research Society of Canterbury (HRSC) provides a forum to encourage 
young researchers and for new work and ideas to be tested from more senior 
researchers. Membership is open to anyone with an interest in health research. We take 
a broad definition of "health research", with presentations coming from clinical, 
laboratory, and community-focussed work. The HRSC meets around five times a year for 
health researchers to present their work—we will be sending out a call for abstracts for 
our first two scientific meetings of the year very shortly. We have an active committee 
but would welcome any person interested in helping the society. 
 
If you aren't already, you might like to consider becoming a member of the HRSC (a 
registered charity). Renewing your membership of the HRSC is a great way to show 
your support for health research in Canterbury. Your $10 subscription pays for 
refreshments, contributes to the prizes, and ensures that you are advised of meetings. 
 
For more information about the Society, see our website - http://www.hrsc.org.nz/ 
 

 

http://www.hrsc.org.nz/

